
DO PASS  - SB 2260

Dear Members of the Senate Judiciary CommiƩee,

Please render a DO PASS on Senate Bill 2260.

North Dakota should be clear in its respect for the responsibility of parents as the primary directors in 
the upbringing, educaƟon, and care of their children. 

Thank you for considering this criƟcal bill, and for your service to North Dakota. 

Sincerely,

Rebekah Oliver

District 11


